
In order to support cycle route improvements to the Lexden Road 
scheme, temporary closures of Footpath 200 and Bridleway 201 
are necessary to enable signing and guardrail installations to be 
undertaken, as well as widening and surfacing works.

Footpath 200 will be closed from its 
junction with Queens Road to its junction 
with Park Road.

Bridleway 201 will be closed from its 
junction with Norman Way, east for a 
distance of approximately 35 metres.

Please be aware that the dates may be subject to 
change as the works are weather dependent.  The 
latest updates will be made available on site signage, 
and updated to the Lexden Road Improvement Scheme 
webpage found at: www.essex.gov.uk/majorschemes.

Thank you or your patience while we undertake these 
works.
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